KAHNAWA:KE LEGISLATIVE
COMMISSION

“Thinking of the next seven generations”

Notification of Draft Amendments to the
Regulation Regarding Electronic Gaming Device
Licences

For immediate release

(Kahnawake — 19, Tsothéhrha/December 2023) The Kahnawa:ke
Legislative Commission (KLC) wishes to advise the community that the
Kahnawa:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) has received a request to amend
the Regulation Regarding Electronic Gaming Devices pursuant to the
Kahnawa:ke Gaming Law.

The KGC notified the KLC on December 13, 2023, that the proposed
amendments are in regard to the term of licences (Subsections 32(d), 34,
and Sections 35, 49, 73, 132 & 135).

To view the proposed amendment to the Regulation and/or provide
feedback, please go to the Community Consultation page on the KGC site
at https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation.
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For information on the Regulation, please contact:
Damian Whyte KGC Office/Compliance Manager
gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation

It’s YOUR Voice, YOUR Process


https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation
https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation
http://www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/

